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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 451 removes the limit on the State Fire Marshal Revolving Fund. The limit allowed by 

current law capped the fund at $550,000.00. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY ’20 impact - $0 

Full year impact - $0 

 

Senate Bill 451 removes the cap on the amount of funds that can be in the “State Fire Marshal 

Revolving Fund”, which is currently at $550,000. 

 

According to the State Fire Marshal’s office, this change is revolving fund language clean-up the 

State Auditor suggested the agency obtain from several audits ago. Staff would also recommend 

this change due to the agency becoming non-appropriated. Non-appropriated agencies are 

expected to weather changes in their revenue and expenses from year to year on their own (as 

opposed to asking for an appropriation increase or supplemental). 

 

Source of impact: State Fire Marshal’s office and Senate Staff 

  


